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April 9th 2020                           

 

Dear Children 

Daily Update 

 

Good morning my little Sausages. Do you realise that you have now been off school for 

nearly 3 weeks! I really miss you. The main reasons I miss you are: 

 

 I have no crisps to eat (from lunch boxes) to check if they are healthy. 

 I have nobody to agree with me that Bournemouth are the best football team. 

 I have nobody to clean out the pets. I am having to do it myself. 

 I only have Mr Spittle’s jokes to listen to and they are rubbish! 

 

Of course I miss all your lovely smiling faces every day. I even miss some of the 

grumpy ones. Yes, you know who you are! 

 

I have been hearing from your Mums and Dads how good you are being at home at the 

moment. Please say a huge: “Thank you” to them for being an amazing teacher. 

 

Sylvester Chinchilla is being a little Minx today. He loves the sun being out but it is 

making him really naughty. This morning he has pulled his sand bath over; chewed his 

house; pulled his ladders down and kicked his water bottle over. I think the animals in 

this school are naughtier than the children. 

 

Today should have been our Easter service in school where we go to Church and pray to 

God. We are a Church School so this is a very important part of the year for us. 

However, as we cannot do that this year I have a suggestion. Why don’t you pray to 

your God, whoever you believe in, and ask that they protect us and make us all come out 

of this safe and healthy. You could even write a prayer and send it to me. 

 

I have had a conversation with our school Rabbits. They have spoken to their mate the 

Easter Bunny and have asked him to make sure that he delivers Easter Eggs to your 

houses on Sunday. Billy and Bertie may help him but Daddy Bunny is too old. He will 

probably be asleep on his shelf. So watch out for the fluffy tails hopping down your 

path. 

 

Have a lovely Easter. I will write to you again after Easter. Be good. 

Lots of love 

Ms Clacy 

 


